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PUBLIC HEARING 
CITY COUNCIL & WPC AUTHORITY  
June 4, 2018 
 
A PUBLIC HEARING was held by the City Council in the City Hall Auditorium on Monday, June 4, 2018, to 
review and discuss proposals for participation in the 2018 Neighborhood Assistance Act.  Present were 
Mayor Elinor Carbone, Corporation Counsel Jaime LaMere and City Councilors Paul Cavagnero, Gregg 
Cogswell, Fred Simon, Anne Ruwet, Marie Soliani and Frank Rubino.   
 
Public Works Director Jerry Rollett, Fleet Manager Emil Castro, Elderly Services Director Joel Sekorski, City 
Comptroller Alice Proulx, Deputy Comptroller Gina Casper, Fire Chief Peter Towey, Deputy Fire Chief David 
Tripp, Purchasing Agent Pennie Zucco, and Water Pollution Control Administrator Ray Drew were also 
present. 
 

Mayor Carbone called the hearing to order at 6:42 p.m. 
 

City Clerk Carol Anderson read the legal notice. 
 
Public Comment 
No one from the public wished to speak. 
 
Meeting Closed  

Mayor Carbone declared the public hearing closed at 6:44 p.m. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
Jonathan R. Draper, Asst. City Clerk 
 

ATTEST:   

 
  CAROL L. ANDERSON, MMC     

 CITY CLERK  

 


